
Joseph E. Flescher 
Chairman 
District 1 

Peter D. O'Bryan 
Vice Chairman 

District4 

December 14, 2016 

The Honorable Debbie Mayfield 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Dear Senator Mayfield, 

Susan Adams 
District 1 

Tim Zorc 
District 3 

Bob Solari 
District 5 

On behalf of the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners, I would like to 
congratulate you on your new position as a member of the Florida Senate. As you embark upon 
your new responsibilities, please know that your dedication to serving the needs and interests 
of the citizens oflndian River County are sincerely appreciated. 

I wish you the very best for your tenure, and I look forward to working together in the future 
to promote, enhance and protect our wonderful community. 

Sincerely, 

a~:~~ 
District 2 

1801 27th Street, Building A 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

(772) 226-1490 



Joseph E. Flescher 
Chairman 
District 1 

Peter D. O'Bryan 
Vice Chairman 

District 4 

December 14, 2016 

The Honorable Erin Grall 
1801 27th Street 
Suite B2-203 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Dear Representative Grall, 

Susan Adams 
District 1 

Tim Zorc 
District 3 

Bob Solari 
District 5 

On behalf of the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners, I would like to 
congratulate you on your new position as a member of the Florida House of Representatives. 
As you embark upon your new responsibilities, please know that your dedication to serving the 
needs and interests of the citizens of Indian River County are sincerely appreciated. 

I wish you the very best for your tenure, and I look forward to working together in the future 
to promote, enhance and protect our wonderful community. 

Sincere~CcJLL 
d:. Flescher, Chairman 
District 2 

1801 2 l1h Street, Building A 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

(772) 226-1490 


